
 
From: Barbara Schoenfeld [mailto:BSchoenfeld@CBBFLA.com]  
Sent: Friday, October 16, 2009 3:20 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject:  

The issues involved in the Guidance on Correspondent Concentration 
Risks require a longer time frame for analysis, discussion, and response.  
We desire to involve our Board of Directors in this discussion so they 
will both understand the issues and then authorize the management of 
liquidity through safe and sound policies.  

We respectfully request an additional 30 day extension to this request for 
comment. 

Sincerely, 

Bruce M. Keir 

President & CEO 

Community Bank of Broward 
2400 North Commerce Parkway #200 
Weston, FL 33326 
Telephone (954) 377-0904 
Fax: (954) 659-3111 
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